
 
A REPORT ON WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY 2012 

CELEBRATIONS AT INSTITUTE OF WOOD SCIENCE AND 

TECHNOLOGY, BANGALORE 
 
 

The Institute of Wood Science and Technology, Bangalore has celebrated the World 

Environment day on 5
th

 June 2012. On this occasion, Director IWST encouraged all the 

officers and staff for maintaining the residential campus and also office premises as plastic 

free.  He told that everyday use of plastic along with its proper disposal has to be carefully 

put into practice and should be part of our daily culture. On this occasion, the Director along 

with all the Scientists and Officers went around the campus and collected plastic litter. The 

litter is collected and carefully separated for proper scientific disposal.  

 

 

 

 

  
Plastic and paper waste being collected by the officers of IWST in its campus 

 

 


